From: Douglas Fieldd
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 3:36 PM
To: RegReform (ANF)

Subject: Regulation 702 CMR 4

Congratulations on your efforts to reduce the burden of unnecessary regulation in our State system. It is so rare
" to see an effort to consolidate rules regulations and laws that are duplicates of other jurisdictions or obsolete.

Well done.

Douglas Fields, #




